
 

 

 

  

Date: 11/03/2020 

No.: 378 

 

Circular (13) of 2020 

Additional Preventive Measures 

 
 

All Government Authorities and Departments 

 

Greetings!  

 

Further to Circular (10) regarding the precautionary measures to minimize the spread of 

epidemics and Circular (11) regarding the emergency remote work system issued on 05/03/2020 

and as required by some government entities, please be advised of the following approved 

preventive measures: 

 

1. Considering the possibility of postponing training programs and educational and 

professional gatherings to be held in the near future until the official announcement of 

ending the precautionary measures. 

 

2. Allowing pregnant employees to fully or partially work from home given that work can 

be done remotely at the discretion of the government entity based on the possible level of 

exposure and provided that a medical certificate of pregnancy is provided without 

adversely affecting their work or entity’s best interest. 

 

 

Thanks for your cooperation! 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Mohammed Abdullatif Khalifa 

General Manager 

 


